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2018-2019 MKSC Youth Academy South

MKSC Academy South will again be offering a Youth Academy Program in 2018-2019. This program will be for age groups
U8-U10. Players cannot tryout at this age, so they can choose to register for these teams starting in May, and running

through July.

The purposes of the Youth Soccer Academy is to:
e Provide soccer players, who have aspirations of becoming a more accomplished player, an avenue to test and
enhance their skills at a higher level than recreational soccer.
e Provide soccer players an opportunity to train with experienced coaches
e Provide soccer players an opportunity to investigate the level of play with which they are comfortable

Youth Academy Features
e Practices will be held at Milwaukee County Sports Complex in Franklin
e Home games will be played at one of several locations on the south side, OR at Uihlein Soccer Park (both grass
and turf fields)
e Professional coaching at practice 2 times per week during the season
e Teams will play in the WYSA Youth Academy league against other top clubs in the area
e Paid entry for 1 tournament in spring, and 1 tournament in fall
e Additional tournaments/indoor play on a team by team basis

U8 Youth Academy Fees
MKSC registration fee $145.00
Regional Fee $50.00
Team fee (includes uniform) $105.00 (Team fee NOT due up front, payment plans are available!)
Total $300.00

U9 — U10 Youth Academy Fees
MKSC registration fee $145.00
Regional Fee $50.00
Team fee (includes uniform) $200.00 (Team fee NOT due up front, payment plans are available!)
Total $395.00

Fees above cover everything listed in the “Youth Academy Features” section. Registration, regional fee, and Uniform fee
are due up front, but Team fees can be set up with a payment plan.

To register, go to http://www.mksc.org/youth/outdoor-info/kickers-regions and click on the “MKSC Academy SOUTH”
link. Once signed in, select either U9 or U10. Make sure you are registering in the “Academy South” region!

Contact Zachary Soderberg (zachs@mksc.org) or Pete Knezic (petek@mksc.org) with questions.




